
Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum  
E-241, Sarita Vihar  
New Delhi - 110076  
Tele +91.191.250516  
Fax +91.191.2505161  
Email: knpandita@yahoo.co.uk  
May 29, 2010  
 
Subject: Response to your letter of 29 May 2010  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
In response to your fresh questions posed vide your above cited letter we think we need not repeat the 
answers we gave to questions posed by the NGO Committee in its letter of Febraury 5, 2010.  
 
Our organization functions according to established statutes of which a copy has been furnished to the NGO 
Committee at the time of applying for ECOSOC sstatus in 2000.  
 
Regards  
K.N. Pandita  
Secretaray General 


